
 The Falcon Flyer 

– NVMS Weekly Bulletin – 
Week of August 6th – 10th   

Servin’ it up in the cafeteria…  

Monday                         Tuesday                      Wednesday               Thursday                    Friday      

 

The Week Ahead 
Monday, August 6th   

Falcon Day 

Tuesday, August 7th  

Gold Day 

(1, 3, Advisory, 5, 7) 

 

 

 

Wednesday, August 8th  

Black Day 

(2, 4, Advisory, 6, 8) 
 

8th GRADE ADVISORY 

MEETING WITH MR. 

KAISER IN MAIN 

GYM. 

Thursday, August 9th  

Gold Day 

(1, 3, Advisory, 5, 7) 
 

7th GRADE ADVISORY 

MEETING WITH MR. 

WALLACE IN MAIN 

GYM. 

Friday, August 10th  

Black Day 

(2, 4, Advisory, 6, 8) 
 

6th GRADE ADVISORY 

MEETING WITH MRS. 

BRANIGAN IN MAIN 

GYM. 

Tardies begin this week! Make sure to find the best route to class and report to a teacher if you are 

having locker issues. Remember that a locker stop is not necessary every passing period! 

***NEW RULE ALERT*** 
Starting August 1st, 2018, NVMS is implementing a 

new electronics policy. All cell phones and 

electronic devices are to be securely stored in 

students’ lockers from the time they arrive in the 
morning until dismissal. This applies to all 

students, regardless of gold card status. If you have 

your phone out during the day, it will be confiscated 

and turned in to the main office. It will stay there 

until a parent picks it up or a week passes by.  

Get Involved @ Northview! GET INVOLVED @ NORTHVIEW! 

Get Involved @ Northview! Get Involved @ Northview! GeT 

iNvOlVeD @ NoRtHvIeW! get involved @ northview! Get 

Involved @ Northview! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Artistically Talented: Students interested in joining 

the Artistically Talented Program for the 2018-2019 

school year should pick up an art packet from Mrs. 

Fort in B108. Art packets are due by Wednesday, 

August 22nd. 
 

Girls Club: Sponsored by Girls Inc., Girls Club 

focuses on empowering young women by building 

character and self-esteem. Pick up an application 

from Mrs. Fort in B108. Applications are preferred 

by August 9th. The absolute final deadline is the 

first club meeting date, Thursday, August 23rd. 
 

Stay tuned for more information about the following 

cool clubs! 
 

Robotics: Mechanically minded? Like to tinker and 

build? Robotics is the club for you! See Ms. 

Christensen in B112 for more info. 
 

Spell Bowl: Do you have a t-a-l-e-n-t for spelling? 

Try out for Spell Bowl! See Ms. Floyd in B211 for 

more info. 
 

This Week in Athletics… 
 

Monday, August 6th  

Cross Country: There will be a call-out meeting in room 

A202 after school. Dress comfortably for an initial practice 

afterward. See Coach Yencer for more info. 

Soccer: Girls soccer will have tryouts after school. See 

Coach Cosler for more info. Boys soccer tryouts will take 

place on Tuesday, August 7th. See Mr. Wallace for more 

info. 

Football Cheer: Practices begin! Meet in the small gym 

after school. 

Football: Practice continues daily on the football fields. 

Boys Tennis: Practice continues daily on the tennis courts. 
 

Saturday, August 11th  

Washington Township Jamboree! Northview vs. 

Eastwood vs. Westlane @ North Central Football Field, 

10:00 am 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Tuesday, August 14th  

Volleyball v. Center Grove, 5:30 
 

Thursday, August 16th           

Volleyball @ Raymond Park, 5:15 

7th Football vs. Guion Creek, 5:15 

8th Football @ Guion Creek, 5:15 

Boys Tennis v. Westlane, 5:15 

Boys Soccer @ Belzer, 5:15 

Girls Soccer v. Belzer, 5:15 

Cross Country @ Lynhurst, 5:15 
 

COME OUT AND SUPPORT YOUR FALCON FAMILY!!! Admission 

cost is just $2 for students and $5 for adults. 

 -Handling Schedule Issues-  
If you need to make a schedule change, fill out a 

purple form in the office. Your counselor will call you 

down as soon as possible to make the change. The last day 

to make a schedule change for any reason is August 15th. 

 



 

Northview Spirit Wear! 
 

Want to rep your school? 

Show off your fresh-to-death 

Falcon spirit? Buy an NV  

t-shirt! Order forms are  

available in the Bookstore, 

and the cost is just $10. Don’t  
miss out on your chance to 

get this great gear for such a reasonable price! Place 

your order today! GO FALCONS!!! 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 

  Gold Rush will be having a trash bag fundraiser at the start of the year. See Mrs. Miedema for more info. 
 

 The Scholastic Book Fair will take place in the Media Center Monday, August 13th through Friday, August 17th. 
 

 Back to School Night will take place on Tuesday, August 14th.   
 

 The PTO Chipotle Fundraiser is Tuesday, August 14th from 5:00 – 9:00 pm. 
 

 The final date to make any changes to your schedule is Wednesday, August 15th.  
 

 School Picture Day is Monday, August 27th. 
 

 Q1 Midterm is Friday, August 31st. Grade and conduct reports will be distributed on Friday, September 7th. 
 

 Thursday, September 20th is an early release day for staff and students. 
 

 

Washington Township Takes Washington DC! 
 

Registration for the annual 8th grade trip to 

Washington DC over fall break is drawing to a close 

soon. Don’t risk missing out on the opportunity of a 

lifetime! Register online at https://gogmt.com/wt-

dc2018/ or call Grueninger Tours at (317) 581-1122. 

ONLY 10 SPOTS REMAIN! SIGN UP TODAY!!! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair August 13th – 17th  
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is returning soon!!! The Book 

Fair will be open in the Media Center from the start 

to the end of the school day from Monday, August 13th 

through Friday, August 17th. It will also be open in the 

evening during Back to School Night on Tuesday, 

August 14th.  
 

Students will get Book Fair preview/shopping days 

during their Lang & Lit classes. 6th grade students 

will visit the Book Fair on Monday, and 7th and 8th 

grade students will visit Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Students can also return to shop the Book Fair with 

passes during L&L classes, during advisory, and 

during lunches.  
 

Changes are coming to 

MSDWT!! 

Beginning in the 2019-2020 

school year, the school  

attendance boundaries within MSDWT will change.  

Everyone is highly encouraged to visit the “Know 
Your Zone” website to learn more about these changes 

and how they will affect you and your family.  

https://www.msdwt.k12.in.us/attendance-boundaries/  

 

New Bus Tracking App! 
Tired of waiting at the bus stop 

FOREVER in the mornings? 

MSDWT is excited to offer a cool new app that will 

help your parents track the progress of your bus 

along its route in real time! For more information or 

instructions on how to download the app, visit the 

MSDWT transportation website. 
https://www.msdwt.k12.in.us/transportation/   

 

Support Northview!! 
There will be a fundraiser to  

support NVMS at Chipotle on 

Tuesday, August 14th from 

5:00-9:00 pm. Present a flyer or 

tell the cashier you are with NV and 1/3 of  

the proceeds from your order will go to our school. 
 

Want to support the PTO? 

We are so pleased to have you on board, helping as a 

collective group to support the amazing Northview teachers 

and administrators who are making a difference for our 

children every day! Thank you for joining the team! We sign 

up for the entire year, right here in one place. It makes it 

easy throughout the year to reference just one link.  

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F0945ABA822AB9-northview 

If you have any questions, please contact PTO President 

Ellen Rogers at erogers87@comcast.net or 317-435-0746.  

WT Club Sports 
Panther Golf Tour Call-Out Meeting 

Saturday, August 11th, 10:00 @ NC Golf Center 
-Open to MSDWT middle school students 

-Runs from 8/13 – 9/30, 2 sessions a week 

-Player fee is $200 

-Questions? Email ncpanthergolf@gmail.com  
 

Washington Township Girls Basketball Youth 

League Registration & Evaluations  

Sunday, August 12th, 1:00 – 2:30 @ NC South Gym 
-Open to 3rd – 8th grade girls who reside in WT 

-League fee is $45 + uniform costs 

-Practices are Mondays and Wednesdays from 6:00-8:00 

Questions? Contact Coach Kreinhagen at 

kekreinhagen@msdwt.k12.in.us or (317) 796-0757 
 

Flyers w/ more info available in the NV Main Office. 

 

Charity Drive for California 
Help the victims of the Carr Wildfire in California by 

donating new or gently used t-shirts. Shirts can be 

turned in to a collection site in the Media Center. For 

more info, see Mrs. Killgore. Collection ends 8/31. 
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